
Program: Kali Kannada

Date: 19th February 2022

Venue: Online

No. of Participants: 35+

Rotaract Club of Presidency College conducted a session of the flagship project "Kali
Kannada" on 19th January 2022.

The session began at 6:00 p.m. via Google Meet, and members were given a review of
all previous topics taught to them, they were taught body parts, numbers, days of the
week, and a few basic phrases used every day.

It was a great, interactive session where we saw maximum participation from the
members.

The goal of this project is to assist members who are not fluent in Kannada in reading,
speaking, writing, and understanding Kannada. "Kali Kannada" is one step toward
making our lovely language more accessible to those who do not speak Kannada.




